

Contact number: 0345 702 3797 Our Ref

MLA 2068402

3 December 2015

Dear Customer

Water Mains Renewal - Dundry Lane.

We were due to carry out renovations to the water main along Dundry Lane from Friday this week. This is part of our continuing commitment to improve the water supply and reduce leakage.

Having consulted with some residents and local businesses in Dundry we have decided to postpone this work until a more suitable time in 2016. We will write to you again once the work has been planned.

If you have any questions or concerns, please phone 0345 702 3797. Out of hours, our Operations Room is available, on the same number, 24 hours a day.

Thank you for your co-operation with this project and we apologies for any inconvenience caused.

Yours faithfully

Shaun Rawlings

Renovations Manager

S. Rawling .